
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in support of HB2797, also known as Taylor’s Law. 
 
Please make it a priority to pass a bill that will keep dealers from preying on addicts.  We’ve lost enough 
people already who are suffering from the illness of addiction. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Grauert 
Concerned citizen supporting HB2797 
 

 
 
--  
Taylor's Law 
 


